HATHERSAGE PARISH COUNCIL

Clerk – Mr S.C. Wyatt, Heart of Hathersage, Main Road, Hathersage, S32 1BB
Mob: 07432 422470
Email: clerk@hathersageparishcouncil.gov.uk

Minutes of Recreation Committee meeting
held at 19.30 on Tuesday 19th February 2019 at the Sampson Room, Memorial Hall, Hathersage.

Present:             Councillors jane Marsden (Chair), Eames, Mander, James Marsden, Rodgers, 
                             Wedgwood.                                                                             
In attendance:  CF Cave (acting clerk).



077/18       Apologies received from Councillor Hammerton & Claire Dainton
078/18       There were no variations in the order of business
079/18        There were no members of the public present.
080/18        There were no declarations of interest.	
081/18        The minutes of the meeting held on 22nd January were approved and signed by the chair. 
082/18        It was agreed to purchase lights for the MUGA from Screwfix, to be installed by C Schofield,
083/18        It was confirmed that the regular users of the Muga during 2018/9 were the same as in 2017.8.
084/18	      The football pitch surface appeared to be satisfactory. Councillor Wedgwood to check if any reseeding was necessary.
085/18       Friends of the Playing Field to be asked for volunteers to spread playbark the first weekend of April.
086/18       There was no report from the Friends of the Playing Field.
087/18       There was no feedback from the Gala Committee regarding a Fields in Trust picnic on 6th July.
088/18        There had been no playing field reports recently. Village caretaker to be reminded that these were required regularly. It was noted that High Peak BC had repaired the cone bearings.
089/18        A report on seat repairs was awaited.
090/18        Clerk to confirm that Peak Park had been instructed to carry out the tree survey.
[bookmark: _GoBack]091/18         The committee agreed that they would support grant applications made by the Football Club in respect of a new pavilion but could not make any financial contribution. It was suggested that the Football Club might extend the parking area and use it as a public car park to raise funds. It was felt that the Council would be in favour of such a move.
092/19         PC Linda Hancock to be asked to look into vandalism on and around the bowling green.
093/20         The date of the next meeting (if required) was confirmed as 19th March 2019.

Confidential matter – bowling green access
Detail removed from published copy.



					   
